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From: Tom Plant <Tom.Plant@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Sent: 04 August 2017 14:45

To: West1

Cc: Nicky Wells

Subject: APP/C3105/W/17/3174363

FAO Jasmine Rogers

Dear Jasmine,

Please see the attached comments.

With regards,

Tom Plant BA (Hons)
Appeals Administrator
Planning Enforcement Team
Development Directorate
Phone: 01295 221811
Email: tom.plant@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Cherwell District Council’s Planning Enforcement home page:
http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/planningenforcement

Details of applications are available to view through the Council’s Online Planning Service at 
http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications
Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be 
found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp

This email contains informal Officer advice only that cannot prejudice any decision of the Local Planning Authority.

Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Nicky Wells 
Sent: 04 August 2017 14:42
To: Tom Plant
Subject: 16/02150/F, Land adj B4035, 21 metre high RT Swann Lattice tower on new concrete base with 6 no. 
antennas, 2 no. dishes, 4 no. cabinets and ancillary development thereto 

I note that this application was refused in December 2016. Presuming Environmental Protection are being 
consulted in relation to the appeal documents; I can confirm that I have reviewed the appeal documents and 
continue to have no objections to the proposal on pollution grounds.

Nicky Wells
Environmental Protection Officer
Community Services
Cherwell District Council and South Northamptonshire Council

Direct Dial: 01295 221636
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Ext: 1636
Fax: 01295 264394
EMail: nicky.wells@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Website: www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk and www.southnorthants.gov.uk

and Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil and 
www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil and @SNorthantsC

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, 
it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should 
carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and 
does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 
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